EACP Committee

From: Kelly King

Sent: Tuesday, June 04, 2019 8:56 AM
To: EACP Committee

Subject: FW: Protect Hanakao'o Beach

From: Brian Carey <97hawaii@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, June 03, 2019 6:17 PM

To: Shane M. Sinenci <Shane.Sinenci@mauicounty.us>; Tasha A. Kama <Tasha.Kama@mauicounty.us>; Kelly King
<Kelly.King@mauicounty.us>; Alice L. Lee <Alice.Lee@mauicounty.us>; Mike J. Molina <Mike.Molina@mauicounty.us>;
Yukilei Sugimura <Yukilei.Sugimura@mauicounty.us>; Tamara A. Paltin <Tamara.Paltin@mauicounty.us>

Subject: Protect Hanakao'o Beach

Aloha Maui County Council members,

| am writing in support of an upcoming bill to prohibit commercial activity at Hanakao'o Beach in Lahaina, Maui. As an
avid paddler and former Vice President of Napili Canoe Club that calls that beach home, any approval or increase in
commercial activity would overcrowd and make less safe one of Maui's last local beaches. Please vote in support of this
bill to protect a very special place so many paddlers in the 3 West Side outrigger canoe clubs call home, and a place
where locals bring their families every weekend to have fun and talk story. Commercialization of Hanakao'o is the last
thing an overcrowded Lahaina needs. Mahalo for your time and support!

Sincerely,

Brian Carey



